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Tuesday 24th August 2021  

 

Dear Christ Church Families,  

We hope you are all safe, well and enjoying the summer holidays. We are looking forward to welcoming the 
children back to school next week.  
 
Following the release of the latest government COVID-19 guidance for schools, we have carefully considered our 
approach and produced the attached booklet to help you feel prepared for the first day of term. This booklet 
contains reminders of the school times and explains how morning drop off and home times will work for each of 
the year groups. We hope you will find the photographs helpful.  

During the first week back, we will send out our Term 1 Newsletter, with further school information and details. 
We will also send you the curriculum newsletter for each year group. As we move through the school year, we 
will continue to send you regular communications to keep you updated and involved in the life of the school. We 
hope you will find this information both useful and supportive.  

On a personal note, may I take this opportunity to tell you how thrilled I am to be joining the staff team at 
Christ Church this September and how much I am looking forward to getting to know the school, and everyone 
within the community. Mrs Rutt and I have planned to take it in turns to be at either entrance to the school, and 
so please do stop to say hello and I will do my best to learn everyone’s name as soon as possible!  

We hope you can enjoy the bank holiday this weekend, and we look forward to welcoming the children back to 
school on Thursday the 2nd of September 2021.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Rachael Brotherton 
Headteacher   

mailto:admin@christchurch.wilts.sch.uk
http://www.christchurch.wilts.sch.uk/

